Key, Lori

From: Yoko Park <

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 2:24 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Digital Vaccine Passport

Dear Ventura County Supervisors;

| am strongly against the County’s alleged plan of implementation of so-called digital vaccine passports to its residents. It
is not only a violation of HIPAA law, it is unconstitutional, unethical, tyrannical, discriminatory and divisive.

You aren’t even allowed to ask if someone is HIV positive. So why would you think digital vaccine passport should

be ok? Even OSHA changed their vaccination policy to only recommend, not require as the employers can be responsible
for adverse effects if they make it a requirement for employment.

Is Ventura County ready to be responsible for all adverse side effects for pushing vaccination by implementing digital
vaccine passport?

As a resident and a tax payer of Ventura County, | truly hope you make ethical and constitutional choice not the other
way around.

Thank you,

Yoko Park
Resident of Ventura County



